
 

Memorandum 20-041 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER 

DATE:  MARCH 18, 2020 

SUBJECT: RE-APPOINTMENTS TO THE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY 
COMMISSION AND THE LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD 

Clark Fair to be reappointed to the Library Advisory Board for a three year term to expire April 
1, 2023. 

Karin Marks to be reappointed to the Economic Development Advisory Commission for a 
three year term to expire April 1, 2023. 

  

Recommendation: Confirm the reappointments of Clark Fair to the Library Advisory Board 
and Karin Marks to the Economic Development Advisory Commission 
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